
The MATHEMATICAL ASSOCIATION of AMERICA 
Gerald L. Alexanderson, Secretary Telephone: (408) 554 4598 

December 29, 1989 

To: Section Secretaries ~ 

From: G. L. Alexanderson, Chair, 75th Anniversary Committee 

Re: Banner Carriers for the Opening Ceremony at the Columbus Meeting 

Awhile back I contacted your section about naming someone to carry your section banner at the 
opening ceremonies at the 75th Anniversary meeting in Columbus, Ohio, in August 1990. As yet I 
have not heard frmn your section. This is just a reminder. 

Would you please contact the members of the Executive Committee of your section and get them 
to name a representative for Columbus? I really need to pin down information for Colmnbus quite 
soon in order to have information for the programs and such. Could you get the inforn1ation to rne by 
the end of January? 

Many thanks. 
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